
What’s in your vacation plans? 

 

Summer is defined as the season between spring and autumn comprising in the northern hemisphere 

usually the months of June, July, and August or as reckoned astronomically extending from the June 

solstice to the September equinox.  (Merriam-Webster.com) 

 

We all look forward to warmer weather after the winter’s cold.   Spring can have all types of weather, cold 

and hot, rainy and even snowy!  Then, comes the summer.    Some people look forward to it with great 

anticipation.   Why?   There are many who plan vacations and others who look forward to all the fruits 

and vegetables that are harvested during the summer months.   

 

Of course, at the district level in the United Women of Faith, we look toward a new year.   Yes, it may still 

be six months away, but we begin to plan for the following year in June, July, and August.    This allows us 

to be ready for our annual meeting in September and to release all the 2024 events, dates, and  

locations.   This includes getting guest speakers and locations for our meetings throughout the year as 

well as officers to fill open positions.   Officers are elected for a two-year term.  If someone chooses not to 

complete her term, we must try to fill that position.   As our nominations committee calls, please think, 

pray about acceptance, and then, get involved.  You will be blessed by your involvement and our 

organization will be blessed with your service. 


